Londonderry Township

Board of Supervisors Work Session
November 18, 2008

The Londonderry Township Board of Supervisors held their regular scheduled work
session meeting on Tuesday, November 18, 2008 at the Municipal Building, 783 S.
Geyers Church Road, Middletown, PA 17057 beginning at 7:00 pm.

Present:

Andy Doherty, Chairman, Board of Supervisors
Daryl LeHew, Vice Chair, Board of Supervisors
Anna J. Dale, Member, Board of Supervisors
William Kametz, Board of Supervisors

Ronald Kopp, Member, Board of Supervisors
Steven Letavic, Township Manager

Andrew Kenworthy, Engineer

Peter Henninger, Solicitor

Items Addressed:

1. Salute the Flag

2. Citizen’s Input — None

3. Approval of Minutes — Board of Supervisor November 3, 2008.
Supervisor Dale made a motion to approve the minutes as presented, Supervisor
Kametz seconded motion, motion carried.

4. Managers Report — Mr. Letavic
Detweiler Storm Water Update: The Board of Supervisors indicated that they
would not support spending taxpayer dollars to mitigate a private water issue.
They further encouraged Alan Detweiler to work with his neighbors to try and
find an amiable, mutually beneficial solution to the water issue.

S. Department Reports
Codes & Zoning — James K. Foreman Time Extensions:
Karanja ; 2996 East Harrisburg Pike: granted a time extension for this project
until March 31, 2009.
Paul Geyer; 4801 East Harrisburg Pike: granted a time extension for this project
until March 14 2009.
Lesher; 2400 Swatara Creek Road: granted a time extension for this project until
February 02, 2009.
Vice Chair LeHew made a motion to accept the above time extensions,
Supervisor Dale seconded motion, motion carried.

6. Old Business — None

7. New Business — None

Chairman Doherty Adjourned Meeting @ 7:53pm



